
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 30, 2024 

 

To:  Equitable Growth and Housing Committee 

 

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Local Historic Landmark Designation of the St. Leo School 
 

Attached is the presentation for the January 30, 2024 Equitable Growth and Housing Committee 

for one ordinance regarding the Local Historic Landmark Designation of the St. Leo School in 

North Fairmount. 

 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 
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